WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-41
SUBJECT: Bid Award Recommendation — Liquid Waste Handling Truck
REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: June28, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: July 17, 2000
SUMMARY:

On June 21, 2000, bids were opened for the purchase of a new liquid waste handling
truck for the Sewer Division. Based upon their low bid, it is recommended that Bob’s
Setrvices, Inc. be awarded the contract for furnishing this equipment.

This truck will replace a 1984 model year truck that is experiencing more frequent
breakdowns. Because of the critical role this truck plays in maintaining the individual

holding tanks, it was determined that a new truck is needed to provide reliable service.
This truck should have a service life of at least fifteen years if properly maintained.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No _x Yes, amount: $ 116,841 Fund: 1255 477 865 30
Vehicle Fund

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Council is requested to approve the purchase of a liquid waste handling truck from
Bob’s Services, Inc. for the amount of $ 116,841

=i

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Presenter to councit on_____* / [ 7/ 00

Actiontaken: [ClApproved [ Deniert
other’ Wi

Verified by v ad
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CONSULTING AND TECHNICAL SERVICES
Joe Ward
5330 Secluded Cr.
Anchorage, Alaska 99516
(807) 345-9273

RECEIVED
JUN 2 8 2000

CITY OF WASILLA, ALASKA

June 27, 2C00

To: City Of Wasilla
Atin: Don Shiesi

Subject: Bid Award
Cn June 22, 2000 at 2:00 p.m. bids were opened for the Liquid YWaste
Handling System — Truck Mounted, and the resulis of the bids were as

follows:

Bob's Services, Inc. — $116,841.00
Alaska Truck Center - $118,933.00

Upon review of the bids the recommended award is to the low bidder — Bob's
Services, Inc.

If you have anv question concerning the above, please cail me at 345-9273.
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